
February 13th, 1929

Dear Professor ____________
At a recent Meeting of the Finance Committee, 

you were appointed a member of a special Committee to 
consider the question of University publications.

The first Meeting of this Committee will take 
place on Friday, the 15th instant, at 4.00 p.m. in the 
Principal’s, Office, and I sincerely hope you will be able to 
attend.

Faithfully yours,

Acting Principal.

Sent to
Dean Ira A. Mackay 
" H. M. Mackay,

( M C. F. Martin)
Prof. F. M. 0. Johnson, Acting Director, Dept, of Che 
” A. S. Eve, Department of Physics,

Dr. G-. R. Lomer, McGill University library.


